
LWF members' meeting

A special LWF members' meeting is being held:

Thursday, Oct. 2nd, 2014, 7 p.m.
St. Boniface Library, 100-131 Provencher Blvd., Winnipeg
Room (Salle) Marie Lynne Bernard

The purpose of this special meeting is to ratify approval of motions made by the Board of Directors, in compliance with the Canada Not-for-profit
Corporations Act, as required by Corporations Canada.

In order to be in compliance with the act and maintain our charitable status, we need the support of two-thirds of members in attendance at this meeting.
New members are welcome; donations of $50 or more can be made at the door.

After the vote, we will be providing an exciting update on the progress of our Lake Winnipeg Health Plan.
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